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HAPPY 
VALENTINE’S 
DAY

Our next general meeting:  
Sunday, February 25th at 2:15 PM , Blvd of Champions location  
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News from the President…Bonnie Eichholtz

Hi Everyone, 

A “thank you” to Jessica Spicer for the fun and neat 
“make n ’take” she set up for us at our January
meeting.  We appreciate the efforts that go into
creating a make n’ take.  We now have an additional
piece for our displays.     

If you plan to attend our annual picnic next month, March 18th, 
please be advised sign-up sheets, for both the attendance and 
dishes you plan to bring, will be on the table at our February 
25th meeting.  

I can’t say enough about our guest for the February meeting.  
For any of you who have seen Miguel, from the Christmas 
Palace, demonstrate his talents, you know what I’m talking 
about when I say you are in for a treat.  Remember, the display 
he creates, with three buildings and accessories, will go home 
with the person holding the winning door prize ticket.  

Look forward to seeing all of you at our upcoming meeting,

Bonnie Eichholtz
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TREASURER’S REPORT by Bob Obenland

It’s that time again to pay dues 
so you can pay at the February 
meeting or send it to our PO 
box: 
Village Landlords 
PO Box 670093 
Coral Springs, FL 33067 

Dues are $15 for a single 
member and $25 for a family. If 
you joined in Sept, Oct, Nov, or 
Dec of 2017, your 2018 dues 
are paid. 
January’s expenses show 
$358.80 for 10 years of our 
domain name with Go Daddy, 
and $348.14 for new club 
shirts.  We now have all sizes 
available at the February 
meeting at $20.

I am also showing the 
proposed 2018 budget voted 
on at the last board meeting. 
We will vote on the budget at 
the February meeting.
I hope to see you at the 
February meeting.

Bob



Board Members present:  Bonnie Eichholtz, 
Joe McPhillips, Nancy Fernon, Bob Obenland, Gene Armeno, Norm 
Barrett, Gisela Suarez, Jessica Spicer, Mary Spicer and Kathy Tavernia.
Bonnie Eichholtz called the meeting to order at 2:42 pm and 
welcomed new members Runar Polluson, Bob Pinsky and guest, 
Karen.
Secretary’s Report:  Bonnie asked if everyone received the 
Newsletter. As there were no questions, a motion to waive the reading 
and accept the report was made by CJ Roth and seconded by Norm 
Barrett. The motion carried.
Treasurer’s Report:  Bob Obenland read the report that was in the 
newsletter and on our web site.  We collected $700 for the Ronald 
McDonald display and welcome suggestions for a new home for it.  
The motion to accept the report was made by Norm Barrett and 
seconded by CJ Roth.  The motion carried.
Membership:  Jessica Spicer stated that the membership is up to 89.
Newsletter:  Everyone received another great Newsletter thanks to 
Gisela Suarez.
Prizes and Raffles:  Gene said we are back to our normal door prizes 
and raffles.
Web:  Thanks to our Web Master, Jonathan Stout, our site is up-to-
date and has secured an amazing 10 year contract with Go Daddy.  
Open House pictures are on the web site now.
Hospitality:  Mary passed the list to sign up for the February meeting.
Events:  Christmas Palace saw a nice turnout from our club members 
plus some additional customers with whom we shared our Club 
information. 

General Meeting Highlights from January 28, 2018 
by Kathy Tavernia
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Other News

Our Toys for Tots yielded 96 donations.  Great job everyone!
Shirts:  Our new shirts show the improved process for the long-
lasting image on the $20 shirts, some still available.  
Swap & Sell: There are 2 tables available for our February meeting. 
Please email Kathy Tavernia if you wish to sign up.
Board Positions:  Secretary Kathy Tavernia put forth the vote for 
the new Vice President, Nancy Fernon.  There were no dissenting 
votes and she was sworn in today. Joe McPhillips will fill in for the 
Secretary if she is unavailable.
We would like to thank all who opened their homes for our annual 
Open Houses.  A survey was handed out for suggestions to 
improve attendance.
Also on view was a great DVD of member Jeff Kirchner’s 
beautifully decorated home with multiple trees. 
Today we had a great Make and Take by Jessica Spicer.  They really 
turned out well and make a great display addition.
Upcoming Dates
February 25th General Meeting:  Miguel is scheduled to do a demo 
and the display, with buildings, will be a door prize.
2018 Picnic: 3rd Sunday of March at noon, Sabal Palm pavilion in 
Tree Tops Park.  $10 each person. Please sign the list with the dish 
you will be bringing. Entertainment provided by Diane and Chet 
Rosenbaum.
September 27-30, 2018:  Chicago Gathering
June, 2019:  Cincinnati Gathering
A motion to adjourn was made at 4:42 pm by Joe McPhillips, 
seconded by Norm Barrett.  The motion carried. 



General Meeting, Raffles and Prizes, January 28, 2018

Door Prizes

Lampposts, Set of 4 Gisela Suarez
Utilities, Set of 8 Dottie Winzell
Country Road Lampposts ary Spicer
Frosted Bare Branch Tree Cara Rodriguez
White Picket Fence with Gate Dan Layton
Flexible Sisal Hedge Norm Barrett
Village Telephone Poles Gisela Suarez
A Tree for Me Rae Campello
Pick Up & Deliveries Peggy Mead
Classic Car JoD Roth
Stone Corner Posts Kathleen Kirouac
Cobblestone Street Bonnie Eichholtz

Raffle Prizes

Fisherman’s Nook Bob Obenland
Picking Out the Christmas Tree Norm Barrett
Tree Lot accessory Gisela Suarez
Village Frosted Spruce Trees Nancy Fernon
Letters for Santa Nancy Fernon
3 Gold Trees Runar Polluson

Mystery House
Print shop & Village News Dottie Winzell

Special Raffle
SV Red Owl Grocery Store Jordan Goldstein



A Note from the 
Editor…Gisela 
Suarez

Valentine’s Trivia
The practice of making decorated and themed cards for 
Valentine's Day became relatively widespread in England and 
other parts of Europe during the 1800s; these cards were 
handmade and typically contained images of flowers and 
cherubs along with embellishments such as lace and ribbons.
Please send your contributions to the Newsletter to:
giselas@citrushealth.com.  Thanks.

HAPPY 

VALENTINE’S 

DAY

February 2018

SNACKS

The following members have kindly offered to bring 
snacks to our next General Meeting on February 25th:

George and Bill Rae Campello
Runar and Bob Nancy Fernon
Carlos and Gisela Dan and Peggy Layton

mailto:giselas@citrushealth.com


Upcoming Events….

\

February 25th:  General Meeting (Featuring a presentation by Miguel 

from Christmas Palace.  Attendees will receive a special raffle ticket to take home 
the display that Miguel will create)

March 5th : Board Meeting – Place TBA

March 18th: (Third Sunday in March) Our famous picnic at Tree 
Tops Park in Davie.    Remember to complete the sign in sheet 
(below) and bring it to the next meeting. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------------------------------------------------
2018 VILLAGE LANDLORD PICNIC

March 18th, 2018 at Tree Top Park @ 12 Noon

Name:_______________________________________

# of Attendees:  _____ @ $10.00 p/p:  $ ________

Dish you will be bringing:

____________________________________________

https://mail.aol.com/38755-111/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=33076825&folder=OldMail&partId=6
https://mail.aol.com/38755-111/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=33076825&folder=OldMail&partId=6


• Wear your Village Landlords Shirt

• Wear your Village Landlords Nametags

• Bring in goodies

All to receive extra door prize tickets!

OUR NEXT MEETING IS ON FEBRUARY 25TH, 2018 

AT 2:15 pm 

https://mail.aol.com/38755-111/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=33076887&folder=OldMail&partId=1
https://mail.aol.com/38755-111/aol-6/en-us/mail/get-attachment.aspx?uid=33076887&folder=OldMail&partId=1


VILLAGE LANDLORDS 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION          

DATE: __/__/2017

Membership year is from January 1st—December 31. All information is confidential and used

for club purposes only. Please fill out application and return along with the membership fee of

$15.00 per person or $25.00 per family. Make checks payable to The Village Landlords, P. O.

Box 670093 Coral Springs, FL 33067.

NAME:

ADDRESS:

CITY:

STATE:________________________________    ZIP:_____________________

HOME PHONE #:

E-MAIL:

What year did you start collecting? 

Would you be interested in hosting a Christmas House Tour in December or 

January?

__ Yes           __ No         __ Possibly          __ Need more information

What activities would you be interested in seeing at the meetings?

__Display Techniques  __Guest Speakers  __Social Events  __Workshops 

__Other     

Comments :    _______________________________________________________________________

What do you collect?

_____ Dickens’ Village

_____ Christmas in the City

_____ New England Village

_____ Snow Village

_____ North Pole

_____ Alpine Village

_____ Snowbabies

_____ Snowbunnies

_____ Winter Silhouette

_____ Little Town of 

Bethlehem 

_____ Seasons Bay

Other:

______________________



9820 NW 77th Ave.
Hialeah Gardens, FL 
33016
Phone: 305-558-5352

800 NE 13th St.
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33304
Phone: 954-763-1403

Let’s show them our support!


